
Please be careful of e-mails that misrepresent Kyowa Kirin 

We have received an increasing number of e-mails from free e-mail addresses with domain 

names such as "@gmail.com" that falsely claim the name of Kyowa Kirin Company, Ltd. and the 

names of our executives, induce commercial transactions and request a reply. 

All messages from Kyowa Kirin will come from "@kyowakirin.com", so please do not reply to such 

e-mails if you receive them.

The main content of the suspicious e-mails is that Kyowa Kirin wants to procure raw materials 

needed for the manufacture of medical devices. Kyowa Kirin is engaged in the research, 

development, manufacture, and sales of pharmaceuticals, and the contents of the e-mail have 

nothing to do with this. In addition, our executives would never conduct any commercial 

transactions themselves using the name of Kyowa Kirin. If you receive a forged contract in the 

name of our executives or receive a phone call pretending to be our executives, please do not 

respond to it. 

If you have any suspicions, please do NOT reply and forward the message to us to confirm if the 

request is from our company.  
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